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Minutes 
RPAC Fundraising Committee 
June 20, 2017  
 

Present: Karin Haskell, Chair; Mary Shelkey-Miller; Deborah Nichols; Kevin Fisher; Jodi 
Tollefson; Diann Loper; Mike Swartz, Tami Dunn.  
 

Absent with prior notice: Tate Cymbaluk, Vice Chair; Lorrie Nantt; Greg Larson; Vicki Roller; 
Ben Schroeder; Cindy Harvey; Larry Louser; Scott Louser; JoAnn Callahan.  
 
Absent: Scott Breidenbach, Past Chair; 
 
Guests:  Nancy Deichert; Rita Schuster; Barb Lupo; Sue Heth; Rochelle Eick 
 
Presiding:  Karin Haskell, Chair 
Director Liaison: Amy Hullet, Vice President 
Staff Liaison:  Nancy R. Willis, GAD 
 

1. Karen Haskell welcomed everyone and everyone in the room introduced themselves. 
2. The minutes of the February 6, 2017 Conference Call were approved.  M/S/C 
3. Haskell reviewed the status of the 2017 RPAC President Cup Goals.  All goals but the 

total 2017 fundraising goal of $152,000 have been met. 
4. Nancy Willis reviewed the status of 2017 RPAC Triple Crown Goals.   Additional 

requirements than the President’s Cup goals are in the works. 
5. Haskell reported that 80% of Board/committee members have made a contribution. 
6. Haskell reviewed NDAR specific goals and their status:   

a. Goal: $30/member  Actual: $14.64/member 
b. Participation: 75%  Actual: 49% 
c. Major Donors: 50  Actual: 25 
d. President Club: 28  Actual: 23 
e. Capital Club: 88  Actual: 35 
f. 99 Club: 270   Actual: 109 

7. The remainder of the meeting was spent participating in a phone bank.  Participants 
were: Karin Haskell, Amy Hullet and Mary Shelkey-Miller, Bismarck; Kevin Fisher, Deb 
Nichols and Jodi Tollefson, Fargo; Rita Schuster, Grand Forks; Diane Loper and Mike 
Swartz, Jamestown; Tami Dunn and Sue Heth, Minot.   

 
The phone bank raised $4,758 and additional checks from board and committee 
members making their contributions added up to $7,308 for the afternoon.  Call backs 
resulted in an additional $750 for a total of $8,058!  More was expected to come in. 
 
Awards went to: 1) Kevin Fisher – largest single contribution ($500); 2) Karin Haskell – 
largest total contributions ($925) and 3)/4)Jodi Tollefson – first contribution/most 
contributors (11). 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Nancy R. Willis, GAD 
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